
Board of Directors’ Meeting Highlights – October 21, 2022 

On Friday, October 21, 2022, the Board of Directors of the Niagara Peninsula Conservation Authority 
(NPCA) held its regular monthly meeting in a hybrid electronic format with a limited number of Board 
Members attending proceedings at the Ball’s Falls Centre for Conservation. Highlights from the 
meeting included: 

NPCA Land Securement Strategy Comment Period Extension: 

At the request of local partners, the Board of Directors extended until November 18, 2022, 
the deadline for comment on the Final Land Securement Strategy, to provide sufficient time 
for stakeholders to review and provide comments.  

Rebranding Roll-Out Plan: 

Rebecca Hull, Manager of Strategic Business Planning for the NPCA, presented the new branding 
plan and indicated that further updates to the Board of Directors would be forthcoming as the 
implementation progressed. 

Appointment of Regulations Officers: 

For the duration of their employment, the Board appointed NPCA staff members Bob Hayslip and 
Sean Callaghan as Provincial Offences Officers for the NPCA. 

Special Electronic Meeting of the Board Called for Friday, November 4, 2022: 

With deferral of a report on Draft NPCA Policies for the Administration of Ontario Regulation 
155/06 and the Planning Act, and Procedural Manual and a related presentation, The Board directed 
that a special electronic meeting be convened electronically on Friday, November 4, 2022, at 9:30 
a.m. to address these items.

Links to Agendas, Minutes, and Video: 

https://npca.ca/about/board-meetings 
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